
Dear Fellow Laborers,         	 	 	          	 	 	 	 	                2nd Quarter  2025  
 
As we approach the end of our time in the States, we are 
confident that God has been at work in response to your prayers 
for us. Thank you for praying! The first picture on the right is of a 
dear Sister in the Lord who has been praying for us since we came to 
her church roughly six years ago. Thank you for praying for Joe's 
college preparations as he begins mid-August.. He has received 
multiple sources of financial aid. We will be heading back to Indonesia 
at the end of September.  

As many of you know, over the past three years, our daughter Olivia 
has faced ongoing and serious health challenges. The early months 
were especially difficult, with little to no improvement. After trying 
various treatments and working with several doctors, we finally saw 
some slow progress. However, our return to the U.S. for furlough 
brought unexpected setbacks in her condition. 

Recently, we began working with a specialist who does not accept 
insurance. While the out-of-pocket costs have been significant, 
we believe it was the right decision. Through extensive testing, 
treatment protocols, and a new medication, Olivia has made 
remarkable progress—more than we've seen in years. We are 
deeply grateful to God for this remarkable turnaround. 

Due to these medical expenses, we are currently carrying 
about $15,000 in medical debt. With just a couple of months before 
we return to Indonesia, we're asking for your prayer about this 
financial burden. 

If your church feels led to give, any contributions can be designated 
with the memo: "Ewing Medical." We sincerely appreciate your 
prayers and support as we continue to serve.  

Reaching Indonesia for Christ, 

Josh, Elizabeth & Olivia Ewing


